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Dear Kristi,
 
On Wednesday, January 14, the SBS Panel of the ASCC reviewed two new course requests for
 Sociology 4000S and 4000E.
 
The Panel unanimously approved both requests with the following comments:

Weekly meetings should be 2hrs and 40 minutes.
Seems like a lot of readings—to be used as needed depending on project. Clarify the readings
 for the students. It is not clear if a student would need to do all the readings in one section—
e.g., if a student chooses to do a project in “Organizations/Business Research,” would he/she
 need to do all the readings listed under that section?

 
Sociology 4000E will next be reviewed by the Honors Panel (for the Honors Embedded component)
 and both courses will be reviewed by the Service Initiative.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback above, feel free to contact Professor Pok-sang
 Lam (Chair of the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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